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	ATTENTION:

There is a misprint in the printed version of the Wainwright Newsletter that you will be receiving in the mail.  The ship's store discount for paid members should read 10% and not 70% as printed



	We are sorry for the misprint.

Sincerely,

USS Wainwright Veterans Association
Edward (Cookie) Cookenham
President.
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